
 

 

 

Great Lakes MWR Liberty Center (The Loft, Bldg. 2A)  

Re-Opening Information  

 Adjusted Hours of Operation Are: 

o Mon – Thur: 1600-1930 

o Fri: 1600 – 2130 

o Sat: 1330-2130 

o  Sun: 1200 – 1930 

 Available services include: Game systems (arcade is secured), laptop checkout, CAC 

enabled desktop computer usage, movies, lounge area, and limited retail of pre-

packaged food and beverage concessions sale (excluding microwaveable items) 

 Cloth Face Coverings: Per base guidance, all customer and employees must wear a cloth 

face covering while in the Loft.  

 Reduced Capacity: Maximum Occupancy is 96 patrons. Facility personnel will be taking 

head counts and enforcing occupancy restrictions.  

 Social Distancing: Will be enforced for everyone’ safety. Please stay 6 feet apart from 

other patrons and employees.  

 Self-Serve Stations Secured: High touch points such as the microwaves, hot water 

dispenser, and coffee machine are secured at this time.  

 Cashless Transactions: Only Debit/Credit will be accepted for payment. MWR Bucks are 

being accepted.  

 Furniture Movement Prohibited: Furniture has been rearranged to meet social distance 

guidelines. Please do not move or rearrange the furniture.  

 Frequent Sanitization: Additional health and safety procedures have been implemented 

to protect both customers and employees at the Loft. All items available for check out 

will be sanitized upon return to the front counter and deep cleaning will be 

implemented at the closure of the facility each day.  

 Health Screening: All personnel entering the Loft must have their temperature checked. 

See the “Health Screening Questionnaire” upon arrival. For the past (14) days personnel 

must not have been in close contact with someone diagnosed with COVID-19 or have 

travelled internationally. Personnel should social distance wherever possible and avoid 

handshakes, high fives, hugs, etc… 

  All Rules and restrictions will be enforced. Any complaints about a customer’s actions 

or disregard for the health and safety of others will result in immediate removal for 

the Loft facility.  

For additional information please call 847-688-2214 or email grlkmwrrecdivisi.fct@navy.mil  

MWR’s Website: http://www.navymwrgreatlakes.com/covid-19 
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